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The Red Hawk PTO is thrilled to

invite you to our upcoming 50’s Sock
Hop Dance—a night filled with
music, dancing, and family fun!

J

D Tuesday, December 10th
6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.
ﬂ Red Hawk Elementary Gym

Admission:
%¢ 1 New Pair of CLEAN 4482

g Socks per Person

Concessions will be sold to

benefit the PTO and sock will
be donated to the Colorado
Coalition for the Homeless



